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Delivery Suite
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2 June 1985

Dear Jan Clifton

The Auckland domiciliary midwives and general practitioners who cover
for home birth have asked me to write to you to express their appreci-
ation of the way in which transfers from planned home births to
National VWomens Hospital are received by your staff. They are
grateful for the quality of care and attention given to home birth
mothers at these times. This care, has made a situation, whicﬁfsome-
times quite disturbing for mothers,; very much easier to cope with.

I would also like to thank you on behalf of the members of our
Association; we feel very confident in recommending National Womens

as a back-up hospital to home birth mothers. If there is any way in
which we can assist in making this process an even smoother one, please
do not hesitate to contact us.

Sincerely

Brenda Hinton
Secretary AHRA



